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PRESENT:  Bert Lang, Adam Hopkins, Ben Drugg, Carl Patten, Tom Lambert and TJ Chasse 

 

Adam Hopkins called the meeting to order at 5:30 

 

Adam shared that the Water Sewer Commission has voted to increase the $9.00 bond per quarter per unit to $17.00 per quarter per unit.  The 

purpose for less money coming out of the general tax rate. 

 

No comments from the public 

 

Adam closed Public Hearing at 8:07. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

Rhonda Sheats 

Town of Troy Water/Sewer 

Office Manager 

 

    

     

  

   


